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                            25th April 2024 
           
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
As part of our topic ‘A Ticket to Ride,’ next week in Squirrel class, we will be going on 
holiday! This is a Role Play experience. We will provide the children with an experience 
of traveling on a plane and going through an airport.  

 
From the 29th April, please can you provide your child with ‘holiday clothes’ that we can 
use for this role play experience. Please could you bring in: a bag, dress, shorts, t-shirt, 
sandals, pants, socks, sun hat, sun cream (this can be an empty bottle), and a beach towel.  
Please ensure all items are named.  

 
Thank you,  

 
Mrs Pincott  
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